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Dear NHS Student and Family: 
 

Welcome to Northwood High School! We are very excited to have 
you and your student join us for this upcoming school year. We 
hope this evening is both informative and reassuring. NHS has so 
much to offer, and we want you to know that your student is in 
good hands! If you have any questions regarding the information 
from this evening, please visit our “New to Northwood” 

(https://tinyurl.com/New2NHS) webpage or call our front office at 
949-936-7200.  We are here to help.  
 
In addition to our presentation this evening, we are thrilled to share 
with you some exciting programs we have available. In this packet 
you will find the following items: 
 

1. Course Builder: The Course Builder in this packet will serve as a guideline to use when considering courses for your 
freshman year. Please keep in mind that middle school teachers have made recommendations for your placement in 
all CORE courses. These recommendations should be available for you to see online following our 8th Grade Family 
Night and at your conference. 
 

Electives: In addition to the core courses, students may choose any (1) one elective on the course requestor sheet. 
Students may select up to (2) two electives if the elective is among the following (bold on the requestor sheet): 
Athletics Team Sport, Pep Squad, Color Guard, Visual Arts, Band, Orchestra, Choral Ensemble, or Drama class. 
You will be able to find information about the courses offered at NHS, academic policies, and procedures on the 
NHS website under “Academics →  Program of Studies” 
 

2. PTSA Letter: NHS Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA), as well as the other Booster groups, are a great way 
to get involved and support Northwood High School. 
 

3. Summer Opportunities: We have included some flyers regarding camps for Athletics, Marching Band, and Speech 
& Debate. 

 
Again, please visit the “New to Northwood” page on the NHS website (following 8th Grade Family Night) to receive 
additional information as it comes in.   
 
In the fall, we hope you will join us for New to Northwood Night (August 17th) and Freshman Kick-Off Day (August 
18th). More information will be sent home over the summer. 
 
We look forward to meeting you and once again, welcome to Northwood High School! 
 
The Northwood High School Staff 
 
 

Conference Appointment 
 

Your individual conference is: 
 
 
 
Please arrive no more than 5 minutes before your scheduled 
time. Follow the signs once you arrive on campus! 

 
Appointments were made to balance family requests and 
advisor availability. If you have any questions about your 
conference time, please contact Mojgan Hajarizadeh at 
949-936-7218. 




